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Track Day Rescheduled 
Due to the terrible weather in the forecast we 
are rescheduling Track Day for next Friday, 

May 18
th
.  Thank you to everyone who signed 

up to volunteer.  If you are still able to help out 
on the 18th, that’s great and we really 

appreciate it.  If not, we understand, but please 
delete yourself from the signup. 

 

 
 
 
 
   
   
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

Lance List, Principal 

 

May 12 
Softball vs. Egg Harbor 
& Trinity 
@ St. John, 10:00am 
 
May 18 
Track Day 
 
May 20 
Piano Recital  
@ St. Mary Parish 
1-6 @3pm, 7-12 5:30pm 
 
May 24 
K4 & 8 Graduation 
Service 6:30pm 
K3-8 Sing 
 
May 25 
Last Day of School 
Field Day/School Picnic  
Dismiss at 12:30pm 
No Busing 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Cardinal Chronicle 

Hot Lunch 
 

Hot Lunch this week is pizza given for Brylie McClain’s birthday.  The 
cost is $2.00. 
 
Track Day Cookies/Bars 
 
We are asking our families to help out with lunch for Track Day by 
bringing some cookies or bars for the kid’s dessert.  They can be 
dropped off at school on Thursday or Friday next week.  Thanks for 
your help! 
 
Softball 
 
We are still planning on having softball on Saturday with Zion, Egg 
Harbor and Trinity, Marinette.  Our first game is at 10:00am and we will 
play again at 12:00pm.  If the weather turns out to be bad or the field is 
not playable a message will be sent out via Remind on Saturday 
morning. 
 
2018-2019 Preregistration 
 
If you haven’t responded to the preregistration for the 2018-2019 school 
year, we would still like to hear from you.  It is very helpful for us in 
planning the upcoming school year.  You can respond by email at 
school@stjohnpeshtig.org or by contacting Mr. List. 

School Cleaning 
 
5/7-5/13 Baerenwald 
5/14-5/20 Frederick 
5/21-5/27 Kamps 
 

St. John Lutheran School 

    May 10, 2018 
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Mission Offering 
 
Lutherans for Life – Saving children from abortion 
 
Last week’s mission offering was $40.00. Our total for the 2nd Semester is 
$564.52.  Thank you for your generous gifts! 
 
2 Corinthians 9:7 – Each one should give what he has decided in his heart to 
give…for God loves a cheerful giver. 
 
Did You Know? 
 
Today is National Clean Up Your Room Day. 
 
National Clean Up Your Room Day is observed annually on May 10.  This is a 
day parents appreciate much more than do their children. National Clean Up 
Your Room Day isn’t just for kids to clean their rooms.  It is about picking up, 
straightening up and cleaning up.  It is a day to do some serious spring cleaning 
and make your surroundings more pleasant.  Clean out a cluttered closet and 
donate or throw away those things you are not using.  Help your children make 
their beds, clean their rooms and eliminate the toys and clothing they have 
outgrown. 
 
 

 German chocolate cake is named after a guy named Sam 
German, not the country. 
 

 It's illegal to own just one guinea pig in Switzerland because they get 
lonely. 
 

 Until the 1980s, it was illegal for a woman to drive a car down Main 
Street in Waynesboro, Virginia, unless her husband was walking in 
front of the car waving a red flag. 
 

Source: nationaldaycalendar.com 
    buzzfeed.com 

https://www.npr.org/templates/story/story.php?storyId=11331541
https://www.techly.com.au/2016/03/14/in-switzerland-its-illegal-to-own-just-one-guinea-pig-due-to-loneliness/
http://www.whsv.com/home/headlines/Strange-Waynesboro-Driving-Law-227121681.html

